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OBJECTIVES OF THE GROUP

a) To promote interest in and preserve Western Australian indigenous orchids.

b) To learn the best means of cultivation and do all things possible for the conservation of native orchids
in their environment.

c) To learn their habits and keep records.

d) To have field days and learn to recognize the different genera and species.

e) To hold meetings for the exchange of knowledge and furthering of interest in W.A. orchids.

f)  To affiliate with kindred organizations.

g) To make rules for the governing of the Group's domestic affairs.

Note: The opinions expressed by contributors to this Bulletin are not specifically endorsed by this Group.

POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 323, VICTORIA PARK, W.A. 6979
EMAIL ADDRESS:

WEB ADDRESS:

WEB MASTER Don Ward email:

NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING

Wednesday, 20 April 2005 at 7.00pm at the Lecture Theatre, Kings Park Admin. Office.
NEXT GENERAL MEETING

The next General Meeting will be held on Wednesday 20 April 2005 at 8.00pm at the Lecture
Theatre, Kings Park. A speaker is to be advised — bring your slides.

MARCH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Despite low attendance at this year’s AGM all Committee positions were successfully filled.
With the prospect of a heavy business schedule ahead, President Mike Harper wished to not
again occupy that position but he still accepted nomination, even though he expects to miss some
meetings.
Christine Lock is the new Vice President, lan Greeve was again re-elected to the Committee,
John Ewing is a new Committee member, and Ross Fox is the new Field Trip Co-ordinator.
Thank you all Office Bearers.



MEMBERSHIP FEES
The Group’s financial year commences on
1 February and fees are now due.

Annual fees are $25.00 for singles and
families. New membership joining fee is
$10.00 and if joining after 30 June
membership fee is adjusted prorata.

Please send fees to The Treasurer, P.O. Box
323, Victoria Park, 6979.

The digit after your name on
the address label is the year for
which you are financial Please
make due allowance in time for
updating to occur.

Prompt payment will ease the effort for
the Secretary, Treasurer and Editor, and

importantly, enable the benefit of bulk
postage costs.

FORTHCOMING MEETINGS

18 May - General meeting

Sunday 29 May - Field trip Corrigin area

15 June - General meeting

20 July - General meeting

Sunday 24 July Field trip - Cataby area

Sat/Sunday 13/14 August - Field trip
Kalbarri area

17 August - General meeting

Sat/Sun 20/21 August - Field trip Perenjori
area

Sunday 4 September - Field trip Brookton
area/Weam Reserve

21 September - General meeting

Sat-Mon 24/26 September (Long weekend)
- Field trip Bridgetown area

19 October - General meeting

Sat/Sunday 29/30 October - Field trip
Augusta/Scott River

16 November - General meeting

FIELD TRIPS

If you are prepared to lead a field trip, or
if you wish to see a particular orchid, your
offers or suggestions are welcome. Please
contact Ross Fox, the Field Trip Co-ordinator

The first field trip for this vear will be on
Sunday 29th May to the Corrigin area to see
Rhizanthella gardneri. Meet at the corner of
the Brookton - Corrigin and Wickepin -
Corrigin Roads, approximately 12km west of
Corrigin, at 10.00am. Please advise Ross Fox

if you are attending or if you change your
mind.

Further details of later field trips will be
advised in future editions. All proposed field
trips are subject to change.

FIELD TRIP PROCEDURES

Please remember these important rules -

1. Advise the Trip Leader if you are
attending so that you can be advised of
any change to arrangements.

2. During the field trip keep the following
vehicle in sight. If it falls behind then
slow down or wait until it catches up. Not
every one drives at the same speed, or
there may be a problem.

3. When you turn, slow down or stop at the
turning point until you are sure that the
following vehicle is going to also turn.

4. Please ensure that you have sufficient fuel
to get you through the field trip.

5. Accommodation for weekend trips is your
own responsibility,

BULLETIN CONTRIBUTIONS
Contributions are needed for every edition of
the Bulletin. Please send to Tom Blinco at
or phone
. Contributions from country
members are especially welcome. The
deadline for the next issue is 1 May 2005.

FOR SALE (Contact the Treasurer)

Personal name badges $10.00 each

Group wineglasses $7.50 each.

Orchids of WA (2nd Ed) $9.00.

Orchids of SW Australia $45.00.

Pat Dundas Cards $10.00 (pack of four)

History of WANOSCG $3.00.

Rufa Trip Report $10.00

Car Stickers $1.50.

Caladenia flava Badges $4.00 members,
$5.00 non-members.

Colour Guide to Spring Wildflowers

by Eddy Wajon - $18.00 each.

Part 1: Kalbarri & The Goldfields

Part 2: Perth & The Southwest.

Part 3: Esperance & The Wheatbelt
Club Polo Tee-shirts, 100% cotton with
embroidered club logo, varying sizes, surplus
after orders have been met. Cost is $25.00
each. Please contact Donna Wajon.
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FORTHCOMING FIELD TRIPS
Sunday 29 May - Corrigin





